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HELD AT ELK CREEK HIGH SCHOOL
DECEMBER 3, 2013
MINUTES

The Stony Creek Joint Unified School District Board of Education met in Special Session on December 3, 2013 at Elk Creek High School in Elk Creek, California. President Adrienne Haylor called the meeting to order at 5:01 pm.
A quorum was established with the following members of the board in attendance:  Adrienne Haylor, Ken Swearinger, Sandra Corbin, Anita McCabe and Chonne Murphy
Pledge of Allegiance
The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Adrienne Haylor
Public Comment on Agenda Items
Sherry Padilla spoke regarding the article in the newspaper and stated that she felt Mr. Drury did not leak it to the paper.  She stated that she knew about the letter he wrote and that her son wanted to thank Mr. Drury for being there for him.  She said she was thankful that he helped her son get the help that he needs.  She said that she is upset that information regarding her son was sent 
Diana Corkill read a statement she wrote. She stated that she supports Mr. Drury sending the email but has a problem with the information being provided to the newspaper. She stated that she believes Superintendent Spainhower did that.  She also stated that she is not there to give the Board a bad time. She said that she is proud of Elk Creek High School but expressed her concern that having the article in the paper is embarrassing to the school.  Sherry Padilla thanked Diana for speaking.  She said Mr. Drury had told her about the email and that she appreciated him getting her son the help he needed.  She said her son asked her to thank Mr. Drury.  Aaston Bill stated that Mr. Drury has helped all students and that she is saddened by the drama.  She said that the students are making comments about the Superintendent and how things are since she has been there.  Rachel McBride stated that she has numerous parents in her office upset by the poor treatment they have received from the Superintendent.  

Adjourned to Closed Session at 5:30 pm
Reconvened to Open Session at 6:49 pm

Closed Session Report
There was nothing to report out regarding items A-Anticipated Litigation and B-Personnel Discipline/Dismissal/Release. Chonne Murphy moved to approve outside administrative consultation.  It was seconded by Sandra Corbin and the motion passed unanimously.
Personnel
A. Personnel
No request was made by an employee to have the matter heard in Open Session.

ADJOURNMENT
Meeting was adjourned at 6:50 pm

__________________________
President



